From: Eric Clark

To: Water Permits
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Do not permit treated sewerage in Lick Creek
Date: Sunday, March 24, 2024 10:23:41 PM

I dont know if you have visited the lands, waterfalls, feeder creeks, and caves around Lick Creek but if you are
putting treated sewerage in pristine nature like Lick Creek it feels wrong. Please leave it alone.

WADC 101 Cowan Road, Dickson TN 37055
Reference Permit Tracking Number TN00082357

Eric Clark
Sent from my iPhone


mailto:eric.clarkmd44@icloud.com
mailto:Water.Permits@tn.gov

